P.O. Box 98 ¢ 156 East Marion Street
Johnsonville, South Carolina 29555-0098

Phone: (843) 386-2358 Fax: (843) 386-3139

Notice of Contract Award February 25, 2019
Flo5-2019-IC

The School District of Florence County appreciates your interest in the District's IC RFP (Flo5-2019-IC)
for reimbursement through the Federal E-Rate Program. There were two proposal responses that were
overall the most cost effective solution for the District; therefore, per the terms and conditions set forth in
the RFP and the responses the District received, and pending full compliance with Local and Federal
Procurement Requirements, the district is awarding Contract Number Flo5-2019-IC to multiple vendors
(2). This contract does not obligate the District until such a time that a Purchase Order is issued.

Based on a 100 point scale, the proposal responses received scores as follows:

Switches UPs Fiber

ANC - 88.75 Pinnacle — 90.00 Pinnacle — 90.00
A3 -80.00 A3 - 68.75 ANC -77.50
Pinnacle - 67.50 CNIC - 46.50 CNIC - 57.75
CNIC - 0.00 ANC - 0.00 A3 - 46.00

The district appreciates the time and effort your company committed in submitting a proposal response
and we sincerely hope that you will participate in any future Request for Proposal solicitations the District
posts in the future.

Sincerely,

Adam Kennedy
Director of Technology
Florence County School District 5

Fully Accredited by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools



